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Heijmans to develop 95 homes in Son en Breugel 
 

Heijmans will continue its partnership with the municipality of Son en Breugel and will be developing 

and constructing approximately 95 owner-occupied homes in Sonniuspark. The municipality and 

Heijmans signed an agreement to this effect today. The contract is valued at a total of almost € 25 

million. The homes will be developed and sold over the coming two years. 

 

The agreement comprises two area plans. One area plan consists of 59 homes in Rooijseweg 

South and is a continuation of the design of Rooijseweg North that Heijmans has already developed 

and which was recently completed. The plan establishes a connection between the Rooijseweg and 

the Dommel River's flood plain. The integration of the landscape architecture and the residential 

architecture creates a new entrance to the Sonniuspark. New pathways will be constructed for 

pedestrians and cyclists that connect the district with the Dommel River. The pathways are 

connected to small courtyards where new types of energy-neutral (EPC=0) homes will be 

developed. 

 

The other area plan consists of a framework agreement for approximately 36 homes in the Bosrand 

area plan. Heijmans and other market parties are working on a single integrated plan. The 

municipality and Heijmans aim to have this plan completed by the spring of 2017. 


